
Sir Richard W. Scott Catholic
School

90 Roxbury Street, Markham, Ontario L3S 3S8
Tel: 905-472-3964 Fax: 905-472-4283

Dear Sir Richard W. Scott Community,

On Monday September 25th, 2023, our school will be participating in our 15th

Annual Terry Fox Run. Funds raised will support the Terry Fox Foundation and will go

towards cancer research. Each student will be running or walking for 45 minutes. The

entire school community is invited to participate in this worthwhile cause from 10:45am

to 11:45am. Family and friends are invited to join us on our walk/run. The rain date will

be Thursday September 28th! Please make sure to sign in at the office to receive a

visitor sticker.

Attached is a shoe that each student is asked to decorate and they are invited to place

the name of someone they wish to dedicate their walk/run to, on it. Please return the

shoe to your child’s teacher. All these shoes will be placed around the school, in honour

of those we are walking/running for.

On the day of the event, each student will participate in a warm-up, which will prepare

the students for the activity. It is recommended that everyone bring reusable water

bottles with them, to remain hydrated throughout the event. There will be a cool down

after the run.

We are collecting online donations only. You will find the link on the bottom of the page.

Sir Richard W. Scott C.E.S has raised over $43,261.90 over the past 15 years and we

hope to keep bringing this total higher each year!

We know many families have been impacted by cancer in one way or another and by

participating in the Terry Fox’s Marathon of Hope, we can continue to help those

affected by cancer. Together we can make a difference! Together, we can help find a

cure!

Thank you for your continued support!

Ms. C. Donovan
Principal

To donate: httns://schools.terrvfox.ca/SirRichardWScottMarkham




